
       Handcrafts Unlimited Presents


American Spirit
GEORGETOWN QUILT SHOW – March 28-29, 2025


NEW SHOW LOCATION - CHRIST LUTHERAN CHURCH, 510 LUTHER DRIVE


CHALLENGE BLOCK ENTRY DEADLINE: February 15, 2025


A completed entry form and the completed challenge block must be submitted to  Handcrafts Unlimited, 
104 W 8th St (on Georgetown's historic square).  Photocopies of this form will be accepted. 


The Challenge Block is sponsored by POPPY QUILT ‘N SEW, 3010 WILLIAMS DRIVE, 
GEORGETOWN TX , (512) 863-6108


Questions regarding the Challenge Block can be directed to Karen Purdy at 
purdyk@southwestern.edu or 512-863-4205


Please read Challenge Block rules below:


$25 Gift Certificate to 1st Place Winner


Challenge Block Entry Form

Print Clearly 

Name Home Phone Cell Phone

Address City Zip Code

Email Address:

Additional entry forms may be obtained at: http://www.handcraftsunlimited.com/georgetown-quilt-
show.html , or at Handcrafts Unlimited. 

Challenge Block Name (This information will be used to identify your block):


_________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_                                                                        


mailto:purdyk@southwestern.edu
http://www.handcraftsunlimited.com/georgetown-quilt-show.html


Revised: 08/01/2024

Challenge Block Rules: (Deadline February 15, 2025) Note: The finished blocks will be 
assembled and hand-quilted at Handcrafts Unlimited. PLEASE READ BELOW CAREFULLY. 


1. Use ONLY the fabrics provided in the Challenge Block Kit plus a brown fabric if needed for a flag 
pole, eagle, etc to support the theme.  Kits with this form and fabrics are available at Handcrafts 
Unlimited for $5.00. 


2. DO NOT trim the block.  The finished block overall size must be a minimum of 12 ½ inches 
with the design being within 12 inches and a ¼ inch border on each side.


3. The edges of the block must NOT be bound, hemmed, quilted or finished in any way.

4. Blocks must be pieced, appliqued, embroidered or some other technique that allows the block to 

be included in a quilt.  Finished work will be hand quilted; therefore, should not be too thick or 
stiff – Please no interfacing.


5. Blocks will become the property of Handcrafts Unlimited for use in future fundraising.

6. Please bring or mail your finished block, with an attached form, to Handcrafts Unlimited on or 

before February 15, 2025.


